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November 21, 2023

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $2,915.04 from the Stanwood 4A Booster Club to cover the transportation
costs for the Stanwood High School Football Team to travel to the Summer
2023 Football Camp at Central Washington University in Ellensburg,
Washington.

2. $105.40 from the Elger Bay PTA to purchase playground balls for Elger Bay
Elementary School.

3. $130.54 rebate from Ohiopyle Prints to Stanwood High School from proceeds
of Spartan gear sales.

4. $177.64 from the Stanwood Elementary School PTO to cover the
transportation costs for the Stanwood Elementary School preschool field trip
to the Schuh Farms pumpkin patch.
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